The Trumpington Federation

Newsletter



News from the Federation – 12th September 2025

This week, I was invited to attend a meeting with different groups in the TM community meeting with part of the team who are considering the significant planned expansion to Cambridge over the coming years. We discussed the opportunities and challenges that came with building a new community, like Trumpington Meadows.

The meeting was also attended by the Trumpington Clothes Hub – if you are not aware, the Hub runs the clothing rails you will see in the front entrance area. This is open during the school day and you are welcome to take clothes free of charge (there is a donation box if you wish). This is a fantastic resource, open to everyone, and we are very grateful to the volunteers who make this run.

Mr Monro

Meet the Teacher

Next week, we will have our meet the teacher sessions – we hope to see many of you there and the timings are below. Slides will be shared on Google Classroom after the meeting if you are unable to attend.

meeting in your and amazine to attend					
Year 1	Tuesday	16 th	September	at	Meeting Room 1
	2.30pm				
Year 2	Thursday	18 th	September	at	School Hall
	2.30pm		•		
Year 3 (both classes)	Tuesday	16 th	September	at	School Hall
	9.00am				
Year 4	Monday	15 th	September	at	Meeting Room 1
	9.00am				
Year 5 (both classes)	Monday	15 th	September	at	Meeting Room 1
	2.30pm				
Year 6	Friday 19th September at 2.30pm			Meeting Room 2	
		•		-	_

Phonics Session – 23rd September at 9am

This will be an opportunity for families in Reception, Y1 and Y2 to learn about our new phonics and reading scheme, Little Wandle before spending some time in class with your child seeing the scheme in action!

Cars

Where possible, please try and avoid driving to school – if you do need to drive, please be careful around the school site and be mindful of local residents when parking. Thanks for your support.

Meet the SENCo

Mrs Kirby joins us this year as our SENCo – she will be working Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays and is available to support with any concerns you may have regarding your child's special educational needs.

"I'm thrilled to have joined TM as the new SENCO. I'm passionate about supporting children with their learning and wellbeing, helping every child to shine. I look forward to getting to know the children and families and being part of the TM community"





Term Dates:

Term Dates Link

Wb 15th September
Meet the Teacher events

<u>23rd September</u> Phonics Workshop for YR, Y1, Y2

24th September to 30th September Book Fair in school

29th September to 2nd October Y5/6 Bikeability

Friday 3rd October Y3/4 Bikeability

Friday 3rd October Year 6 trip to Duxford

<u>Friday 10th October</u> Year 3 trip to Wandlebury

Friday 24th October
Last Day of Autumn 1

Message from Mrs Clayton-Smith – Assistant Headteacher

Thank you for the warm welcome back Trumpington Meadows following my maternity leave. It's been great to see so many familiar faces and new ones too! My new working days are Monday - Thursday. If you have any queries, concerns or if there is anything I can do to help and support you with your child's learning and school life, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

